
 

 

 
DRAFT 

 

Our ref:  PW:DC: LAWE/LOCLWS/2 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ratepayer 

 

After discussions with the Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural Industries, the 

Town of Bassendean will not proceed with differential rating for vacant land for the 2019/20 

financial year. 

 

The enclosed rates notice includes an adjustment to ensure general rates apply to your property 

for 2019/20.  

 

The amount you are required to pay is $. 

 

Please contact our Rates Officer on 9377 8000 if you require any clarification. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Peta Mabbs 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 

 

Date: 
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